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Helen Clark

From: Medical Director of Teaching
Sent: 15 May 2020 14:23
Subject: Fw: Weekly Education Update (7)

Dear all staff involved in teaching, 
 
Please see a link below to the Proctor's weekly update. Useful info re: assessement processes for the end 
of semester which all personal tutors might find useful, plus info on QAA guidance about digital integrity 
that may help inform plans for next academic year. 
 
Also of note, the winners from the Student's Association Awards are listed in this update - You will notice 
our School President, Nathan, has recieved the Proctor's Award for his outstanding contribution to the 
School and wider University.  
 
Several staff within the School were nominated for these awards by our students themselves - which is an 
achievement in its own right - so a huge well done to David Harrison (nominated for Best Teacher), 
Predrag Bjelogrlic (nominated for Innovative Teaching), Gozde Ozakinci (nominated for Bestg 
Project/Dissertation Supervisor) and Gary Barclay (nominated for Commitment by a Member of 
Professional Services Staff). Am sure we can all agree they were robbed  ͬͯͮͭ 
 
Best wishes and stay safe, 
Alun 
 

From: The Proctor <proctor@st-andrews.ac.uk> 
Sent: 15 May 2020 14:07 
Subject: Weekly Education Update (7)  
  
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Please see the latest Weekly Education update here: 
  
https://www.st-andrews.ac.uk/assets/university/remote-teaching-and-learning/documents/weekly-education-
update-15-may.pdf  
  
Please circulate in your Schools & Units. 
  
With best wishes, 
  
Clare Peddie 
  
  
Professor Clare Peddie 
Vice-Principal Education (Proctor) 
College Gate 
University of St Andrews 
Fife, KY16 9AJ 
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The University of St Andrews is a charity registered in Scotland : No SC013532 and is committed to 
sustainable practices and the preservation of the environment – please do not print this email unless 
absolutely necessary. 
  


